
 

 
 
The Easter Flowers each year are provided through a $30.00 donation by parishioners in 
memory of loved ones. This is a lovely way to remember family and friends with whom 
you have shared the mystery and joy of Easter in years past. If you would like to 
participate in this, please fill out the following form and return it with your donation to 
the parish office by April 6, 2025. Checks should be made out to: St. Christopher’s 
Church. 
 
 
Your Name   
 
 

Phone Number   
 
 

Donation Amount: $   
 
 

Persons to be Remembered: 
 
 
1:    
 
 

2:    
 
 

3:    


